
 

 

To, 
 
Listing Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
Symbol: MAITREYA 
 
Sub: Clarification w.r.t. Financial Result for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2024 
 
With reference to your email dated June 20, 2024, wherein you have sought clarification 
regarding the non-submission of Financial Result in Machine Readable form and non-
submission of Standalone Balance Sheet Statement. 
 
The aforementioned mistakes were done inadvertently, the scanned copy of Standalone 
Balance sheet Statement was by mistakenly got missed to attach but the same has been filed 
in the XBRL format. We have attached revised results along with this clarification. We want to 
assure you that there was no malintent behind this. 
 
Please be assured that the management of our company is committed to upholding the 
highest standards of corporate governance and transparency. We acknowledge the oversight 
in this instance and assure you that measures will be implemented to prevent such occurrences 
in the future. 
 
Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention, and we appreciate your continued 
cooperation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Maitreya Medicare Limited 
 
 
Chandan Chetnani 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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